NJ-1307

B.Sc. (Part-II) Examination, Mar.-Apr., 2023

(Foundation Course)

Paper:

HINDI LANGUAGE

Time Allowed: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 75

Minimum Pass Marks: 25

नोट : सभी प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए। प्रश्नों के अंक उनके दाहिनी ओर अंकित हैं। अशुद्धियों पर अंक काटे जाएंगे। एक प्रश्न के खण्डों के उत्तर यथासंभव एक ही स्थान पर लिखिए।

Q. 1. (क) 'चोरी और प्रायश्चित' पाठ में महात्मा गाँधी के अनुसार सच्चा प्रायश्चित किसे कहते हैं? उदाहरण देकर समझाइए।

अथवा

'चोरी और प्रायिश्चत' पाठ के माध्यम से महात्मा गाँधी पाठकों के लिए क्या संदेश प्रेषित करते हैं? स्पष्ट कीजिए।

NJ-1307

P.T.O.

(ख) प्रिंट मीडिया की भाषा में कौन-कौन सी विशेषताएँ होनी अनिवार्य हैं ? स्पष्ट कीजिए। 7

अथवा

कार्यालय आदेश किसे कहते हैं ? उदाहरण सहित विवेचन कीजिए।

Q. 2. (क) 'युवा शक्ति' पर आचार्य नरेन्द्र देव के विचारों को स्पष्ट कीजिए।

अथवा

'युवकों का समाज में स्थान' निबंध के महत्वपूर्ण बिन्दुओं का उल्लेख कीजिए।

(ख) मशीनी भाषा को परिभाषित करते हुए उदाहरण प्रस्तुत कीजिए।

अथवा

'वित्त एवं वाणिज्य की भाषा' पर टिप्पणी लिखिए।

Q. 3. (क) 'मातृभूमि' पाठ के आधार पर भारतभूमि के महत्त्व को
रेखांकित कीजिए।

अथवा

'मातृभूमि' निवंध का सारांश अपने शब्दों में लिखिए।

NJ-1307

(3)

(ख) विशेषण किसे कहते हैं ? यह कितने प्रकार का होता है ? उदाहरण देकर समझाइए।

अथवा

क्रिया विशेषण क्या है ? इसके भेदों को उदाहरण सहित समझाइए।

Q. 4. (क) डॉ0 खूबचन्द बघेल के व्यक्तित्व एवं कृतित्व पर प्रकाश डालिए।

अथवा

डॉ0 खूबचन्द बघेल की जीवनी संक्षेप में लिखिए।
(ख) समास को परिभाषित करते हुए इसके किन्हीं तीन
प्रकारों का उदाहरण सहित वर्णन कीजिए।
7

अथवा

संधि किसे कहते हैं ? इसके भेदों का उदाहरण सहित विवेचन कीजिए।

Q. 5. (क) पं0 माधवराव सप्रे के अनुसार एक अच्छे संभाषणकर्ता में कौन-कौन सी विशेषताएँ होनी चाहिए? रेखांकित कीजिए।

अथवा

पं0 माधवराव सप्रे के व्यक्तित्व और कृतित्व पर प्रकाश डालिए।

NJ-1307

P.T.O.

(ख) अनुवाद किसे कहते हैं ? एक अच्छे अनुवादक में कौन-कौन सी विशेषताएँ होनी चाहिए ? **7**

अथवा

निम्नलिखित संक्षिप्तियों का पूर्ण रूप लिखिए:

- (i) झा.मु.मो.
- (ii) कांग्रेस आई
- (iii) स.ही. वात्स्यायन
 - (iv) ग.मा. मुक्तिबोध
 - (v) पी.टी.आई.
 - (vi) एन.बी.टी.
 - (vii) बी.एस.सी.
 - (viii) वि.वि.अ.आ.

NJ-1307

11,500

NJ-1308

B.Sc. (Part - II) Examination, Mar.-Apr., 2023

(Foundation Course)

Paper - II

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Time Allowed : Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 75

Minimum Pass Marks: 25

Note: All questions are compulsory.

- Q. 1. Answer any five of the following questions: 15
 - (i) Which goddess is dragged by science from her car ?
 - (ii) What has made small computers easily available?
 - (iii) Which was the golden age of Science in ancient India?
 - (iv) Why should people be cannibals?
 - (v) Why was Ramanujan granted half exemption in fees at school ?

NJ-1308

P.T.O.

(2)

- (vi) How is the optical disc technology useful to the media ?
- (vii) Why was the bulky woman so full of grief?
- (viii) Who was William Thomas ?
- Q. 2. (A) Read the following passage and answer the questions in your own words:5

"Eat the right amount of the right food at the right time" is a food rule for everybody. Those who follow it usually notice the benefit in greater physical and mental efficiency and more stamina and vigour. The add to their life as well as vitality to their years. Our body is the most wonderful engine of all, because it builds and repairs itself. Our diet must contain body building foods, protective foods and energy foods. Milk cheese, meat of every kind, beans, egg, pulses and nuts are among the body building food. Bread, rice, sugar, butter, oils, honey and jaggery are some of the energy

(3)

foods which keep us active and help the body to perform its various functions such as circulating the blood and breathing. We should always try to plan our meals in such a way that we get all the vitamins and mineral which are needed by our body.

Questions:

- (i) What is the right food rule?
- (ii) What are the benefits of the right food rule?
- (iii) How is our body the most wonderful engine?
- (iv) What should our diet contain ?
- (v) Give a suitable title to the passage.
- (B) (i) Give synonyms of the following words (any five): 5
 - (1) Happy
 - (2) Whole
 - (3) Small
 - (4) Certain

NJ-1308

P.T.O.

NJ-1308

			(4)						(5)	
	, 1	(5)	Disease				Q. 3.	Writ		
		(6)	Victory						e a report on any one of the following i	n abou
		(7)	Sоrrow					200	words :	1
	(ii)	Give	antonyms of the	e following word	S			(a)	Sports day of your college	
		(any	five):		5		1	(b)	Bad condition of the roads in your le	ocality
		(1)	Protect				nC	(c)	Cleanliness campaign in your colleg	ie.
		(2)	Hard	ollege		ilke), .	(d)	Computer Education	
		(3)	Huge	*	2111	30.	Q. 4.			
		(4)	Rapid	-0	Da.		Q. 4.		and any one of the following:	10
		(5)	Minimum	11890				(a)	Pen is mightier than a sword.	
		(6)	First	,0110				(b)	, Rome was not built in a day.	
		(7)	Great					(c)	Life is not a bed of roses.	
	11	1/4		vords negative b				(d)	Work is worship	
	K	using	prefixes or suff	ixes (any five) :	5				A	-
		(1)	Pain	**************************************			Q. 5.	Do :	as directed (any twenty):	20
*		(2)	Lock	*				(a)	Insert articles in the blank space	where
		(3)	Complete		, Ř				necessary:	
		(4)	Нарру						(i) I can type fifty wordsn	ninute
		(5)	Seen		× "	*			(ii) Give me pen.	
		(6)	Like		₩1					
		(7)	Brain					-	(iii) At present Prachi is lying on	
		(8)	Pure						bed.	
NJ-1308			*	9 4		*2	N L43	เกล		DT A

(7)

(f)	Chang	ge the voice :
	(xiv)II	ike coffee.
	(xv) W	ho ate the cake ?
(g)	Use	preposition in the blank spaces
	provid	ed in the following sentences:
	(xvi)	He was born 2nd October.
10	(xvii)	Your friend is waiting for you
		platform.
	(xviii)	He is working the field.
	(xix)	They lived Baker Street.
(h)	Comb	ine the following pairs of sentences
	by us	ing 'and' :
	(xx)	Raju is strong. Raju is brave.
	(xxi)	He stayed at home. He studied
		English.
(i)	Punct	uate the following sentences:
	(xxii)	are there apples in the basket.
	(xxiii)	they are here

NJ-1308

P.T.O

(xxiv) What a beautiful girl

(xxv) Gandhi ji Nehru ji and Dr. Ambedkar were Indian leaders.

AK Govt College Durgukondal

NJ-1308

11,500